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Dear Mr. Wickham,

I am strongly opposed to the method of soil remediation being proposed at 2868 Hannah Street in Oakland, which is
 directly across the street from where I live. While I am glad to see the site seeking development from a formerly
 blighted building, I am upset by the county's seemingly haphazard approach to dealing with this issue.  I am also
 disappointed in the lack of information and acknowledgement of PCE as a carcinogen on the flier that was
 distributed. I have one simple question for you: if you and the developers of the site are confident in your process of
 remediating this soil, then are you all willing to dig up some of the soil, and leave it in your own yards for your
 family and neighbors to breathe in the same amount as us, and continue to breathe in the same amount as us so for
 the remainder of the process?  If so then prove it. If not then you cannot continue with this method.

-Daniel
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